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Okehampton Parkway Station Update 

The tripartite agreement between DfT/DCC/WDBC has been made, which now enables the work to 

start in earnest. The detailed design should be completed by May 2024 followed by the construction 

phase which should be finished by August 2025. 

 

East of Okehampton Developments 

After a meeting with the developers there appears to be some positive progress on getting a 

pavement along Crediton Road with better access to the school. This has to be followed up though.  

The developers have also put in a request to vary the S106 agreement which will mean a delay to 

finishing the link road for logistical reasons. This has to be formally approved by WDBC. 

 

Budget 2024/25 

I will be attending the DCC Priorities and Budget zoom on 12th December. You will also have received 

an invitation for this event. 

 


